
 

KEEP NORTH RICHLAND HILLS BEAUTIFUL 
MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Neighborhood Services 
Department 

DATE: January 17, 2023 

SUBJECT: Discuss Winter School Programs 

PRESENTER: Kristin James, Assistant Director of Neighborhood Services 

 
SUMMARY:  
 
Keep NRH Beautiful has two school events scheduled this winter. 

 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
 
Keep NRH Beautiful has committed to participating in two school events this winter at 
North Ridge Elementary and Green Valley Elementary. This item allows time to discuss 
and further plan the activities the commission will be facilitating at the events.  


